
CHILDREN IN NEED 

 

In our school council meeting, we decided to hold a Pudsey Bear colouring 

competition to raise funds for Children in Need.  At break times, we sold 

colouring sheets for 50p each.  In total, we raised £42.50 to go to Children in 

Need.  The entire school was split into 3 groups – KS1, lower KS2 and upper 

KS2. In our school council meeting on Wednesday the 16th of November, we 

judged them and in our celebration assembly on Friday, our school council 

representatives announced the winners and gave them their prizes – which 

were: a pack of gel pens, a notebook and a certificate. Thank you to everyone 

who participated. It was a tough decision choosing the winners. 
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School Council 


